Brian Boget

From: Savell, Angela <arsavell@riversidesheriff.org>
Sent: Monday, October 17, 2016 8:39 AM

To: Yaya Lopez; Brian Boget

Subject: Thank you

Good morning,

| wanted to thank you and let you know how much we appreciate your participation in this year’s Sheriff Picnic. | heard
members and family members say how much they enjoyed spinning the wheel and winning prizes. Also, | wanted to
express my apology for not saying thank you earlier. It's been a little busy lately.

| you have any issues that you would like to address, please don’t hesitate to contact me any time. Thanks again and
have a great day.

Angela Savell

Sheriff Service Officer IT
Special Investigations Bureau - W
951-955-2311 (desk)
951-830-0463 (cell)
arsavell@riversidesheriff.org
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